From

Subiject:
Date:
To:

: Maxine Smith (Councillor) Maxine.Smith.clir@highland.gov.uk &
RE: Dornoch Community Council - Seagull Management

6 December 2022 at 13:37

lesley lesley@Ilesleystrang.com

Hi

We did a nursery reduction scheme in around 2017/18- we removed with cherry
pickers and a licensed firm from Glasgow about 200 nests in early April then again in
June. It was very effective and culled the population for 2 years, with year 1 being a
noticeable reduction. We did houses in Invergordon and Alness. It cost £14000 at the
time.

Cheers,
Maxine

From: Lesley Strang <lesley @lesleystrang.com>

Sent: 06 December 2022 13:31

To: Maxine Smith (Councillor) <Maxine.Smith.cllr@highland.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Dornoch Community Council - Seagull Management

CAUTION: This email was sent from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Maxine thanks so much for taking my call today.
I look forward to receiving your summary email on your experience

All the best
Lesley
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M: 07709 823291
E: lesley@lesleystrang.com
W: www.lesleystrang.com

On 17 Nov 2022, at 10:43, Lesley Strang <lesley @lesleystrang.com>
wrote:

Good morning Maxine

| hope this finds you well?

| am contacting you on behalf of Dornoch Community Council to gauge
some more information on your seagull management plan you put in
place.


mailto:Maxine.Smith.cllr@highland.gov.uk
mailto:lesleylesley@lesleystrang.com
mailto:lesleylesley@lesleystrang.com
mailto:lesley@lesleystrang.com
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lesleystrang.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMaxine.Smith.cllr%40highland.gov.uk%7C7e2f924c6c124665fd5e08dad78e172f%7C89f0b56e6d164fe89dba176fa940f7c9%7C0%7C0%7C638059302516033133%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XLVHu9975IS5aOqHGkYrRuEf2PNwi%2BoahrBSvu%2FL58M%3D&reserved=0
mailto:lesley@lesleystrang.com

